Barbara Vaughn

From:

Wendy Nolin <wnolin@nhvt.net>

Sent:

Thursday, June 18, 2015 10:57 PM

To:

Barbara Vaughn; George & Debbie; John Augustine; Josh Trow; Randy; Scott Hazelton;

Skippy; Wendy

Subject:

Minutes

Minutes of the June 11, 2015 Crowther Chapel Committee

On June 11, 2015 Debbie Grant, John Augustine, Skip & Wendy Nolin met at Dexter's Inn at 3:30 PM. We discussed the work that had been done by Tyler Webb.

Wendy & Skip will clean the chapel and get the artifacts in place before June 28.

Debbie Grant will be the docent for June 28.

Susan Swan will be the docent for August 30.

Our next meeting will be July 9, at 8:00 AM.

The meeting was adjourned at 4:00 PM.

Respectfully Submitted,

Wendy Nolin, Secretary